April 4, 1986

Rev. Fr. Paree Metijian, Pastor

Sts. Sahag & Mesrob Armenian Church
630 Clothier Rd.

Wynnewood, PA 18096

Dear Father Paree:
Your 1985 annual report has been approved by H.E. Abp.
Torkom Manoogian, as stated in the enclosed letter, despite
several serious omissions, which are.
1. The letter to the Primate should have been
signed by the Pastor. We are returning the

letter for your signature.

2. You had overlook to enclose a sample ballot
showing the number of votes received.

3.. The parish council report was not signed and
it reveals more like a chairman's report.

We trust you will consider this points in preparing your
future report and thank you.

Very truly vours,

Michael M. Kermian
Director



